Murphy Jamboree Coaches Memo:

 

Once again thank you for supporting the 6th Annual Charlie Murphy Youth Lacrosse Jamboree & and Matt Kull Alumni Game. We are very happy to tell you that last year’s 2011 Murphy Tournament raised over $15K that was donated to Mathew’s Mission. In fact, in the five years that we have held this Tournament we have raised and donated over $83K to Matthew’s Mission, or Matt Kull Foundation, and we hope to continue this great tradition of giving this year. 

Attached please find the following Excel and Word files. The Murphy Jamboree Game Schedules & Field Map, 2012 Jamboree Rules, and the Driving Directions & YCSD Facility Usage Rules. Please note that the Game Schedule file contains a Tab with a Field Map, a Master Schedule and each Division Schedule.

All coaches or their representative must check in at the Team Registration Booth (located by the food court/vendor area) approx. 30 minutes before the start of your first game. If you have not done so already, you should submit a copy of your “final” team roster to the volunteer attendant. You will also receive your Coach’s Package. 

Please make sure that you forward the Driving Directions & YCSD Facility Usage Rules to all of your parents. As always, good sportsmanship and fair play will be enforced at all times during your games and throughout the tournament.

Finally the Matt Kull Alumni Game will begin at 12:00pm on Murphy field. The Matt Kull Blood drive will take place from 10am to 4pm and our goal is to raise 125 pints of blood during the two day event. Please see the Driving Directions & YCSD Facility Usage Rules for details. 

We hope that you really enjoy this years Charlie Murphy Youth Lacrosse Jamboree and thanks again for your support.
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